Montana Department »\
of Environmental Quality )

September 15, 2017

Hasib Rasoul
Western Lines Inc.
4692 Trevins Ave.
Las Vegas, NV 89103

RE: Spill Closute Approval [CVID #20148]
Dear Mr. Rasoul,

The Enforcement Division (ENFD) of the Montana Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ)
received a report of an accident that involved a Western Lines semi-truck spilling approximately 10 gallons
of engine oil on July 20, 2017. The accident occurred at the intersection of Interstate 90 and Interstate 15,
near Rocker, Montana.

On September 11, 2017, a cleanup statement was received from Resource Technologies, Inc., which
outlined the cleanup activities. Contaminated soils were removed from the accident location and disposed
of at the Logan Landfill, Gallatin County, Montana.

Based upon the information provided, ENFD is closing the file at this time. If you have any questions,
please contact me at the telephone number listed below.

Sincerely,

Shasta Steinweden

Environmental Enforcement Specialist
Enforcement Division

(406) 444-3109; fax (406) 444-1923
ssteinweden(@mt.gov

cc via email:  Gallatin County Sanitarian
Gallatin County DES
Joe Radonich, MDT
Keith Fortune, R'TT
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